



September 24, 2014

City of Greater Sudbury P.O. Box 5000 STN A 200 Brady Street Sudbury, ON P3A 5P3

Attention: Compliance and Enforcement Services

## RE: ACR#629189

As per the registered mail letter dated September 11, 2014 and received via hand delivery September 14, 2014, we request a hearing by Council or Committee to discuss a modification to the conditions for muzzling of our dog Harley for the purposes of swimming while on our property. Please be advised that we agree to the leashing requirement.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at the information provided above.

Regards,

C: Clerk Department